Include St. George on Your Next Shopping Run!

The last time our St. George parishioners responded enthusiastically to a request to pick up some items needed for the church when on their next Wal-Mart, Sam's Club, Office Max or grocery expedition. Generous parishioners provided most of the copier paper, office supplies, paper plates and napkins, toilet paper, paper towels and other items used by the parish last year, resulting in reduced expenditures. For this we thank you all so much!

While throughout the pandemic we have not asked for this help, we are close to exhausting our supply and would like to make this an annual opportunity to share our bounty from God (as well as Bounty from Procter & Gamble)!

Suggested items to donate

Office Supplies:

Reams of 8 1/2" x 11" copier paper (white)

Reams of 8 1/2" x 14" copier paper (white)

Reams of colored paper for Sunday bulletins

Packages of address labels (size 1" x 2 5/8")

Coffee Hour/Kitchen supplies:

8 oz. Styrofoam cups

Cocktail size napkins

Dessert size paper plates

Sugar packets/Artificial Sweetener packets

Paper towels

Packages of bar mops or towels (Sam's Club has a variety of these)

Banquet size disposable tablecloths

Restroom Supplies:

Toilet paper

Liquid hand soap (small bottles)

Thank you for supporting this effort last year! If you would like your expenditures noted on your end of year giving statement, please enclose copies of your receipts with a note of explanation in an envelope to Mary Rankin and place it on the desk in the main office.